
  NEWSLETTER 21st December 2023 

Fourth Week of Advent 

We wish our St. John Fisher children,  
families, carers and friends a  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
We look forward to welcoming you all back in 

2024. 



Year 1 Christingle and Collective Worship 

Year 1 invited parents and carers in to school to help them make 
Christingle candles and join them in a class collective worship.  







Disco Time 



Reverse Advent 

Thank you to everyone who donated. 



Student Council 

Our Student Council bought toys with the money the raised on their stall at the 
Christmas fair. Toys have gone to a toy appeal to help less fortunate families at 
Christmas. 



Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove it. 
Keep up the good work everyone. 

 
KS2 children should be accessing Reading Plus from home for 
at least 30 mins a week (15 mins x 2 is fine) 

This week our 
class  

winners are 
Year 3              

Well done to them.  
 

 Our pupil competition  
winner is Leo from Year 3.      
Our Phonics star pupil is  

Teddy from Year 2. 
                               

Well done Leo and Teddy 
 



Our project is recycling hard to  
recycle items. 
 
These include: 
 
• Biscuit wrappers 
• Cracker wrappers 
• Cake wrappers 
 

 

 

Please bring your wrappers into 
class to help us earn points that can 
be converted into cash for the 
school. 
 
 
 

 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
We are pleased to announce the launch of our new 'X'  (Twitter) 
account. 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 

School closes at 1.30 pm Thursday 
21st December and there will not be 

an afterschool extra club on this 
day. 
 

School reopens on  
Monday 8th January 2024. 

Goodbye and good luck to our 
school Cook Angela who is leaving 
us for pastures new. The children 
made her some lovely cards to 
thank her for cooking over 700 
meals each week. 


